
Whinfell Weekly

Teaching and
Learning

Teachers have been learning about

'Spaced Practice' and how this can

help us know more and remember

more. We are looking forward to

looking at our planning to include

our new learning. 

My Proudest
Moment

Your weekly newsletter about our school!

Word 
of 

the Week

This week at School
We were very excited this

week to take part in a radio
interview for Heart Radio.  We
were interviewed about our
table cricket national final

next week.

We also visited the 'airport' this
week during assembly to make
sure we are prepared for our

trip to Paris  

Learner of
the Week

A big Whinfell well done to 

our learner of the week,  
Great work! 

Well done to all our young people,
who each received their John Muir

Award certification. 


